First Cabinet Meeting
July 15, 2023

Report of last year’s Vision Chair

There are 5 clubs that have reported screenings during last Lion’s year.  As of June 30, 2023, we have completed a total of 4,019 screenings.  We have referred a total of 433 individuals.  Of those screened totals, 3,923 were children and 96 were adults.  Of the referrals, 415 (10.6%) were children and 18 (18.8%) were adults. 

PDG Chuck Martin
Vision Chair
2022 - 2023
